
 

  

 

 

 

 

14 November  2023 

 

Dear Parent /Carers 

E-ACT Ambassadors 

I would like invite parents/carers to join the NBA Ambassadors Group. The group is made up of a range parents, 

community and staff ambassadors who come together to support the development of the school working with those 

in the heart of our community.  

We are looking for ambassadors from all walks of life to support the work of the group, and no former experience is 

required, just a passion and curiosity to develop ways to help support the school.  Previous work the ambassadors 

have delivered includes: a family fun day open to the wider community, developing an alumni community who can 

give back to pupils as mentors or as motivational speakers, and more recently talks of a potential green space on 

school grounds. 

The Ambassadors Group meet every half-term after school hours for 1 hour. The team is friendly, supportive and 

welcoming and is keen to grow. 

If you are interesting in becoming an ambassador want to find out more about the role and how you could possibly 

become more involved, or if you know of anyone else who may be interested, please email Carole Hill 

(carole.hill@nba.e-act.org.uk) or phone 0121 373 1647.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Paddock 

Headteacher 
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